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Monday 5th December 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 8th December we are planning on holding a school fundraising Santa Dash together 
with the Friends of the School. On this day, all the children will be completing a circuit or circuits of 
the school according to their age.  
 
Children may add red and white clothes to their school uniform or come to school dressed 
completely in red and white. Please note that this is not a general non-uniform day. The Friends 
are very kindly providing a Santa hat for each child for the Santa Dash, which they can also wear to 
the Christmas lunch on Friday 9th December.  
 
Once the children have completed their ‘dash’ they will come back into school for hot chocolate 
and a biscuit. If children are dairy or gluten intolerant alternatives will be available for them. The 
children will be running on the field so please feel free to send in wellies or old shoes on this day. 
If the weather is dreadful, we will postpone the dash to the next week and will let you know in 
advance. 
 
We are asking for a donation of your choice to take part in the Santa dash. Mr Whiting is drawing 
on outline of Santa for us and we hope to fill Santa with coins that have been donated! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Gray 
 
Headteacher 

http://www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk/

